Dear Mr. Osvalds

‘e have recieved your letter of March 24,
Agcin. The cnppi.ng vu vory i.ntezuting also

necauu of yout young Agc nnd loeation, ‘we are ending ya\:nm‘

. to the Young Socialist Alliance for further correspondence.

I am sure that they will be able to inform you about what the’,
 youth in the movement are doing, Their address is: P.0. Box

471, Cooper Station, New York 3, New York,
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